Janet Busse

LATE MATERIAL

From:

Janet Baker <jbaker.cmnn@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, August 30, 2013 9:31 am

To:

CCEÓ

Subject:

Public Art Program

MEETING DATE 9/5/13 ITEM # 30

## To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to let it be known that I support the Public Arts Program proposed for Carson City.

I did not grow up here but I live here now. I come with the perspective of perhaps your everday tourist or outsider in how I see this community. I grew up in a small West Texas town of less than 10,000 and lived in a town of around 100,000 where my children went to school. This community is so quaint and accessible. The other day my husband and I had breakfast at one of the small downtown eateries where we could sit and look at the capital and watch people as they walked by on the sidewalk amidst the trees and flowers. How many other state capitals do you think you can easily walk up to and on the capital grounds? Not many.

This community has so much personality, especially in the downtown area. I call this a community instead of town or city because that is the feel I get here and I called where we ate an eatery instead of a restaurant for the same reason. Why would you not want to capitalize and improve on that concept? Do you often hear people say,"I want to go to the big, dirty, air polluted, city"? For the most part, no you do not. You hear, "I had the most fun relaxing vacation in this quaint little community".

I think the initiative is such a great idea to improve everything about this community. I see it as a very positive way to not only increase visitors to the community but increase the cultural, economic, quality of life and social value and identity to its own inhabitants,

Thank you for allowing me to put my two cents in,

Janet Baker

Director of Development and Marketing The Children's Museum of Northern Nevada 813 N. Carson St., Carson City, NV 89701 (775) 884-2226 museum (775) 842-6458 cell

www.cmnn.org

×

. https://www.facebook.com/pages/Childrens-Museum-of-Northern-Nevada/121656274513232



From:

Dr. Eugene Paslov <epaslov@gbis.com>

Sent:

Friday, August 30, 2013 4:06 pm

To:

CCEO

Subject:

support of public art

Please be advised that I, Eugene T. Paslov, Commissioner on the Carson City Arts Commission, supports funding for public arts. Art is a critical component of the cultural and well bringing of a community. Public art needs to be supported in Carson City.

Eugene T. Paslov 5067 Red's Grade Carson City, NV 89703

LATE MATERIAL

MEETING DATE 9/5/13

ITEM # 30